Dearest Julia:

Sorry we didn't have more time to visit but glad
we had a few minutes to speak. Have tried several times
to phone you when I was in L.A. but I know;you have been
so very busy too as always.

I'm encloging a copy of the information about mXy
trip to Russia. If I don’t get a little more energy
worked up, I r ght not get there. But I'm going ahead
as tho I would.

It really is exciting to be a part of a positive
program between countries where much has not been
so positive.....

You can put an item in the paper for the Urantia
group but please don't make it sound too much, I am
sort of sky about publicity.

It was so good of you to offer to help in any
way. The one thing I can think of is if I do decide
to leave from L.A. International airport, I would
appreciate leaving my car at your place.

The only thing is, you might want to be away;
I would probably be leaving Monday, June 24 and returning,
sometime between July 11 and 15--I don't know for;sure.

But you could let me knowif you would be there the July



time, the wmmkmdx period of July 11-15. Hopefully,
I would get it pinpointed more exactly before I g0,
but I might not. i

Will close, as I want to get this im the mail
today. Please forgive the typeing mistakes.

Hope all is well w1th you.
: Lovingly,r '



